Charnwood Primary School

Friday, 07 April 2017
Dear Parents / Carers, % m
Y6 SATs Saturday Booster Sessions

We would like to invite your child to attend SATs Booster Sessions on

Saturday, 29 April 2017 and Saturday, 06May 2017

These have been organised to help children work on areas of development before the SATs begin
on 08 May. Staff members will support the children with practice SATs questions and help clarify
any areas they are unsure of,

The sessions will take place from 9:00am until 12:00noon. We would like children to arrive by
8:50am so we can make a prompt start at 9:00am. Please use the entrance on Nedham Street.

School uniform will not be required. Children will not need to bring bags and books as revision
materials will be made available in the school.

As children will be leaving at 12:00noon there will be no lunch provided. Please send your child
with a drink and a snack, but with no glass bottles.

Please note that on the Saturday there will be no staff in the school office. If you need to contact
the school on the Saturday please use the following mobile numbers:

07459 462 732 and 07448 239 581
It would be wonderful if children could attend both sessions, but would still be very beneficial if
they only attend one session. Please complete and return the reply slip below by Thursday, 27
April 2017.
Yours sincerely,

Ms. N. Jaszt

Head teacher

Reply slip: Y6 SATs Saturday Booster Sessions 29.03.17 and 06.05.2017

Name of child: Class
0 Igive permission for my child to attend the SATs Booster Session on Saturday, 29 April

OO0 1give permission for my child to attend the SATs Booster Session on Saturday, 6 May
[0 My child will make his/her own way home at 12:00noon

[ I will collect my child from school at 12:00noon

Parent/Carer name in capital letters:

Contact telephone number:

Signed Date

Nedham Street, Leicester LE2 OHE Tel: 0116 251 6574
www.chamwood.leicester.sch.uk  email:office@charnwood.leicester.sch.uk
Head teacher: Ms N Jassat BEd. {Hons) QTS, NPQH



